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Lastly, we recall that, last March, the Special Committee on the Charter concluded its work without 

the adoption of a substantive report. We would like to mark our disappointment with the fact that, 

for the second consecutive year, a substantive report could not be adopted due to opposition by 

one delegation to put on record what has been discussed in the room.  

 

We look forward to fruitful exchanges on this agenda item.  

 

I thank you. 

 

***  
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